
 
 

CITY OF FORT BRAGG 
Incorporated August 5, 1889 

416 N. Franklin Street 
Fort Bragg, CA 95437 
Phone: (707) 961-2823 

Fax: (707) 961-2802 
 
 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 
Return Receipt Requested 

#7014 1820 0002 1877 0967 

 
September 12, 2016 
 
 
Mr. C. Joseph Ou 
Gibson Robb & Lindh LLP 
201 Mission Street, Suite 2700 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
 

RE: Notice of Rejection of Claim by City of Fort Bragg 
 Florencio Hernandez Castaneda v. Steve Bradley, et al. 
 US District Court, Northern District, Case No. 3:16-CV-07746-JD 

 
Dear Mr. Ou: 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the claim which you presented to the City of Fort Bragg on 
August 10, 2016 was rejected by the Fort Bragg City Council at its regular meeting on September 12, 
2016, because the location of the alleged injury is not within the city limits of the City of Fort Bragg 
and therefore not under the City’s jurisdiction. 

  
Should you have any questions regarding the above notice, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at 707.961.1694. 
Sincerely, 
 

 
June Lemos 
City Clerk 
 

cc: Mark Ferguson, REMIF  
 Master File #472-16/A 
 

 

 


